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The wellness policy is posted on the district website

Communication of quantitative results is lacking and will be an emphasis this year.
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The district's annual Wellness Fair is open to all parents, students, staff and community members.  
This year's event was held on Novebmer 16, 2022.

The school district has made a great effort and has expended significant financial resourses to 
expand our mental health programs for our students.  This includes expanded guidance services,
behavioral specialists, school phychology services, in-house social workers, and contracts with 
external mental health agencies.




